
 

 

 

 

  
5th October 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
World Mental Health Day 
 
We will be joining the nation by taking part in World Mental Health day this week. More 
children and young people than ever before are seeking help with their mental health and 
wellbeing, but fewer than one in ten find it easy to get the support they need.  
 
To help support this initiative we will be having a non-uniform day for children on Friday 9th 
October 2020. We would like children to come to school dressed in anything yellow to raise 
awareness for this worthy cause and to show young people they are not alone when it comes 
to their mental health. Please do not purchase anything new.  
 
Children will be participating in some mental health and wellbeing activities throughout the 
day.  If possible, can your child bring to school a medium sized pebble?  This needs to be big 
enough to develop a whole school project.  If you have any spare which you are willing to 
send into school, these would need to be in by Wednesday 7th October 2020 in order for them 
to be quarantined. 
 
On this occasion there will be no charge, however we would kindly request that football shirts, 
jewellery or false nails are not allowed to be worn. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L Robson 
Acting Headteacher 
 

 

 

 


